217.

SPECIAL JOINT MEETING APRIL 27, 1892

The annual special joint meeting between the Birch Run
Townehip Board, the Birch Run Village Council, the Frankenmuth
City Council, and the Frankenmuth Township RBcard began at

6 p.m.

Present for the Birch Run Township Beoard were Don White,
supervisor; Marcia Strong, clerk; Maria Foerster, treasurer;
Tom Totten, Larry Russell and Don Voorheis, trustees.

James Totten, manager, was also present.

Joanne Strahm, trustee, was absent.
After dinner each unit made a presentation on the current
status of projects in their unit. The cloverleaf and master

plans for each area were also discussed.

Meeting ended at 9:30 p.m.

Marcia Strecng, clerk



